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“Si Se Puede!” “Yes It Can Be Done!” 
                                          Tani Arness, Director/Principal                                     

 
 
 
The Cesar Chavez Community School Governance Council hereby resolves, on July 2, 2021 to continue to 
utilize Distance Learning platforms (as part of the CCCS Remote Learning Plan) for the fall semester of 
the 2021-22 school year and until the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic is fully resolved. 
 
All Governance Council members have sufficiently reviewed the CCCS Distance Learning (Online 
Learning) Plan with Principal Tani Arness.  Feedback from students, parents, and all CCCS Staff and 
Faculty has further been considered on this issue. 
 
It is the unanimous decision of Cesar Chavez Community School to continue utilizing a Distance Learning 
(Online) model as of August 10, 2021.   
 
The Governance Council, as the body responsible to assure the continuing safety of our students and 
staff, takes the present pandemic very seriously, and will continuously monitor learning progress this 
year in light of the evolving COVID-19 situation.   
 
 


